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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Parent Meetings 

 

A letter about Parent meetings will have gone out to all families this week.  Please make sure that you 

contact your child’s class teacher to book an appointment.  We are looking forward to having face to face 

meetings for the first time in 18 months so it will be a great opportunity for you all to come into school to 

find out how your child is doing and look at their learning. 

 

Over the years, I have always seen an improvement in children’s behaviour and learning after parent 

meetings week because of the positive conversations that take place.  Meetings are in the week after half 

term from the 1st – 4th November.  

 

Year 3 & 4 Netball 
 

A group of children from Year 3 and 4 visited South Dartmoor College this week for an inter-

school netball event.  The children had a brilliant time and did the school proud.   
 

Share Shed Visit and Event 

 

Mark from the Share Shed visited school this week and spoke to the children in assembly.  They learnt 

about what the Share Shed is and how local people can use it to rent all sorts of items from gardening 

equipment to games.  We even sang a little song about sharing! 

 

On Saturday 23rd October, the Share Shed are running a games event in Victoria Park from 1:30pm-3pm.  

For more information contact info@shareshed.org.uk or call 07516908237. 

 
Lunches Next Week 
 

Here is the menu for lunches next week. 

 Monday; Mac n Cheese or Jacket Potato (with normal filling options) 

 Tuesday; Veggie Meat Balls with pasta or jacket Potato 

 Wednesday: Meat Roast or Quorn roast or Jacket potato 

 Thursday: Fish fingers or Quorn Dippers with chips or Jacket potato 
 

Don’t forget that we break up for half term on Thursday 21st October. 
 

Have a great weekend and take care, 

    

Eddie Brown 
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